

T: 0131-244 4000 E: CorrespondenceUnit@gov.scot

Mrs Irenee O'Neill Independent Federation of Nursing 102 Crowhill Road Bishopbriggs GLASGOW G64 1RP



Your ref: IO'N/ai

Our ref: 2017/0019633

31 May 2017

Dear Mrs O'Neill

Thank you for your letter to Nicola Sturgeon regarding the cap on nurses' salaries received on 31 May 2017.

Your letter has been passed to the relevant office for response or appropriate action. The Scottish Government aims to respond to you within 20 working days. Where this is not possible, we will endeavour to keep you updated on the progress of your response.

Yours sincerely

Kevin McArthur

**Public Engagement Unit** 



